Are you enthusiastic about the work and programs of Family Connections?

Are you

(or someone you know)

interested in bringing
time, talent and treasure
to an organization that

supports families?

As a result of a recent update to our strategic plan, the board of Family Connections identified a need to broaden and diversify its board of directors. We would love to enhance our board with current and/or former Family Connections' program participants, as well as board members with interest or skills in early childhood development, literacy, finance, marketing/ communications.

Family Connections is also always committed to having a board of directors that represents the community we serve – culturally, geographically, and ethnically.

Then ask me about becoming a Board Member!



Join our team!

We know people's lives are so busy these days but participation does not require a huge time or financial commitment – approximately six meetings a year plus two annual events a year. Most important is having the input and engagement of energetic and committed community leaders who believe that education is crucial to a lifetime of success!



Strong Families Build Strong Communities